2025-2026 NATIONAL BUDGET
CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS

The Ministry of Finance, Strategic Planning, National Development and Statistics is once again
calling on individuals, businesses and community groups to make their voices heard as
preparation begins for the 2025-2026 National Budget.

The 2025-2026 Budget will focus on the Government's vision of rebuilding a better Fiji together.
The Budget will pursue strategies to safeguard macro-fiscal stability by promoting sustainable
and resilient private sector led growth, addressing socio-economic challenges, nurturing inclusive
development, and building economic and fiscal safeguards to respond to future shocks.
Additionally, the Budget will prioritise key infrastructure needs, building climate resilience,
accelerating structural reforms and enhancing efficiency in public service delivery. The 2025-2026
Budget will be announced in June 2025.

As a citizen, your participation is essential in shaping policies that will contribute to a more
inclusive and prosperous future for Fiji. Written submissions can either be posted, hand-delivered
or e-mailed by no later than Wednesday, 30 April 2025 to the following addresses:

Subject: “Budget Submissions 2025-2026”

Postal Delivery | Ministry of Finance, Strategic Planning, National Development and Statistics
P. O. Box 2212
Government Buildings
Suva

Hand Delivery | Ministry of Finance, Strategic Planning, National Development and Statistics
Level 10, Ro Lalabalavu House

Victoria Parade

Suva

E-mail budgetsubmission@finance.gov.fj

We look forward to your participation and contribution towards the 2025-2026 National Budget.

For clarifications, please contact Mr. Munesh Deo, Head of Fiscal Policy, Research and Analysis
Division at the Ministry of Finance, Strategic Planning, National Development and Statistics on
3221133 or 9925848 or on e-mail at munesh.deo@finance.gov f].

HON. BIMAN PRASAD
DEPUTY PRIME MINISTER AND MINISTER FOR FINANCE, STRATEGIC PLANNING,
NATIONAL DEVELOPMENT AND STATISTICS




